
 

For Local 8 Members at Welfare & Pension Administrative Services 
January 22, 2024 

   

Bargaining Unit Survey for WPAS Members 
 
The purpose of this survey is to evaluate your current working conditions and 
employment experience at WPAS. Your name and information remain confidential and 
will not be shared with anyone in management or human resources at WPAS. Your 
feedback is crucial to be able to address concerns about your working conditions at 
WPAS. Please share your honest opinions and experience in this survey. 
 
Click here to take the survey. 
 
Thank you in advance for your participation. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your OPEIU 
8 Union Representative, Erin Adamson at erin@opeiu8.org or 206-
441-8880 ext. 105. 
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